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June 17, 2005 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE GRANTING CONTINUANCE OF 
PREHEARING CONFERENCE 
(Set for July 28, 2005, 9:30 a.m.) 

 
 

 
Re: Benton County v. BNSF Railway Company 
 Docket No. TR-042083 
 
On May 20, 2005, the Commission issued a notice of prehearing conference in the 
above matter for June 21, 2005.  On June 16, 2005, the Commission received a 
joint request of the parties to continue the prehearing conference to the week of 
July 25, 2005.  The parties’ state the extension is needed to allow for the 
continuation of ongoing negotiations. 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN That the Commission will continue the prehearing 
conference of June 21, 2005, to Thursday, July 28, 2005, beginning at 9:30 a.m. 
in Room 206, Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., 
Olympia, Washington. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 


